
Intel Corporation 
5200 N.E. Elam Young Parkway 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 

  
  

June 30, 2005 
 
Dear Intel Customer: 
 
Intel is announcing the discontinuance of the Intel® Server Board SE7501HG2 
and associated spares and accessories. You have two (2) months to place final 
orders, and four (4) months to take the final delivery.     
 
This notification affects the product codes included in the list below: 
 
Server Boards:  
• SE7501HG2 
• BSE7501HG2 
 
Related Spares and Accessories: 
  
• AHGIO  
 
1. This product discontinuance notification is effective June 30, 2005. 
2. Final purchase orders for the affected products must be placed by August  31, 
2005.   
3. The final quantity to be shipped must specify a customer request date (CRD) 
no later than December 30, 2005.     
 
Final purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable, notwithstanding 
any conflicting terms in our quotes, purchase order acknowledgment or 
Distributor agreements. 
 
Intel recommends the Intel Server Board SE7520AF2 or SE7520BD2 and Intel 
Server Chassis SC5300 as replacement products. Please contact your local Intel 
Sales Office or Distributor if you require more information or need assistance in 
selecting a replacement product. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Intel Enterprise Products and Services Marketing 


